
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

REAL ESTATE COMMITTEE 

 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Real Estate 

Committee on Monday, December 16, 2019, has 

been cancelled due to a lack of business. 

 

The next regular meeting is scheduled to be held on  

Tuesday, January 21, 2020, at 5:30 p.m.  

in the City Hall Conference Room at 

5111 Benito Street, Montclair, CA. 


